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Please keep your Appointment 

 

If you receive an appointment please do everything you can to attend the first appointment you are sent as we 

are vaccinating thousands of people every week. This will help the Mass Vaccination Programme to roll-out the 

booster programme to eligible individuals as quickly as possible.  

 

 

We would like to thank all Aneurin Bevan University Health Board residents who have taken up the 

Covid-19 vaccination offer.  

 

Since the launch of the COVID-19 vaccine programme on 8th December 2020, the Vaccination Team 

have administered a total of 956,495 Covid-19 vaccinations. 

 

Residents from 77 care homes for older adults within the Health Board area have been offered the 

booster vaccine.  We have vaccinated 16,437 people aged 80 years and over, and over 24,051 

frontline health and social care staff. 

 

Immunosuppressed and requiring a third primary 

dose? 

 

If as a result of your condition or medication you were 

severely immunosuppressed at the time of your first or 

second dose you may require a third primary dose 

prior to any booster vaccination. If you feel this is you 

please complete the form below ensuring you provide all 

the information requested. Once we receive the 

information we will contact your clinician to confirm your 

position and get back in contact with you.  

 

https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coronavirus/covid-19-

vaccine/immunosuppressed-and-require-a-third-

primary-dose/ 

 

For further information regarding criteria for a third dose 

please click on the link below  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/third-

primary-covid-19-vaccine-dose-for-people-who-are-

immunosuppressed-jcvi-advice/joint-committee-on-

vaccination-and-immunisation-jcvi-advice-on-third-

primary-dose-vaccination 

 
 

 
 

 

12 to 15 years of age 

Aneurin Bevan University Health Board can confirm 

that all 12 to 15 year olds have been offered a Covid-

19 Vaccination appointment, to attend a clinic by the 

26th October 2021.  

 

If you have been unable to attend, please contact the 

booking team on 0300 303 1373 to make an 

appointment for your first dose , or attend the 

dedicated 12-15 year old walk-in session on Sunday, 

31st October 

  
COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic for 12-15 year olds ONLY 
If you are aged 12-15 years, and not received your 1st 

Covid-19 vaccine, please come along to the walk-in 
clinic. No appointment needed.  Please bring ID. 
 

Sunday 31st October, 11am – 3:30pm 

 

Cwmbran Stadium 

Henllys Way, Cwmbran NP44 3YS 

 

Newport Leisure Centre 

1 Kingsway, Newport NP20 1UH 
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Still not received a first dose OR still outstanding your second dose of COVID-19 vaccination? 

 
If you still haven’t received your first dose or you are outstanding your second dose of COVID-19 vaccination then please 
complete the form on the link below ensuring you provide all the information requested. Once we receive the information we 
will check your previous vaccination record and if accurate contact you with detail of your appointment within 72 hours. 
Please note for second dose you must be at least eight weeks from your first dose.   
 
https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coronavirus/covid-19-vaccine/still-not-received-a-first-dose-or-still-outstanding-your-second-dose-

covid-19-vaccination/ 
 
Received your second dose on or before March 31st 2021 and still not received details of your booster 

appointment? 
 
If you received your second dose of COVID-19 vaccination on or before March 31st 2021 and are yet to receive an offer of a 
booster appointment then please complete the form on the link below ensuring you provide all the information requested. 

Once we receive the information we will check your previous vaccination record and eligibility for the booster, if you are due a 
booster vaccination, our team will contact you.  
 
https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coronavirus/covid-19-vaccine/awaiting-details-of-your-booster-appointment/ 

Calling all pregnant women: 

 

Please see the latest advice on pregnancy and the Covid-19 Vaccination via the following links:  

 

https://phw.nhs.wales/news/coronavirus-vaccine-benefits-far-outweigh-risks/ 

 

- https://phw.nhs.wales/topics/immunisation-and-vaccines/covid-19-vaccination-information/patient-

information/covid-19-vaccination-and-pregnancy/ 

 

Most pregnant women who get COVID-19 are not seriously ill. However, there is a small risk of serious illness 

for mother and baby, such as needing intensive care admission and premature birth. These risks are higher later 

in pregnancy and in women who have underlying health conditions.  

  

Call 0300 3031373 to book your vaccination appointment.  

 

Further information available at: www.rcog.org.uk/covid-vaccine  

 

NHS Covid Pass Information available at https://gov.wales/get-your-nhs-covid-pass#section-70608 

Or by calling 0300 303 5667 

 

For further information on the Covid-19 Vaccination please visit: 

https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coronavirus/covid-19-vaccine/ 

 

Public Health Wales Vaccination information: https://phw.nhs.wales/topics/immunisation-and-

vaccines/covid-19-vaccination-information/ 
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